
 

PUBLIC HEARING 

ORDINANCE 18-02 

Real Property Taxes 

 

Mayor Glanden opened the public hearing at 6:30 PM.  

Mayor Glanden, Councilmembers Simpler, Davila, and Maddox were present. 

Town Solicitor Mr. Pepper was also present. 

No one from the public attended and there were no comments or objections to Ordinance 18-02. 

Councilmember made a motion with a second by Councilmember Maddox to adjourn the public 
hearing. 

With no more comments, opposition or questions from the public the hearing was closed by 
Mayor Glanden at 6:35 PM. 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted 

Bethany DeBussy, Town Clerk 
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